
“Growing together at the heart of God’s community”       

Head Teacher: Mrs Karen Mowbray   BA Hons   M Ed                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

Warrington Road,  Glazebury,                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            

Warrington, Cheshire.   WA3 5LZ. 

Tel: 01925 763 234           Email:glazeburyprimary@ldst.org.uk 

Dear Parents and Carers          14th June 2021 
 

Breakfast Club and Extended Provision Arrangements for September 2021 

We wanted to share the in-school arrangements for breakfast and extended provision for September 2021 with 
parents, as early as possible to enable organisation in-line with work commitments - drop off and pick up times in 
advance.  I appreciate people are now starting to return to places of work, so it is important you are assured of  
childcare and this is in place. 

Payment: As previously, breakfast and extended provision need to be committed and booked for the full half term in 

advance and paid directly into our bank account.  This arrangement has worked well as it has enabled us to plan 

pupil/staff ratios.  We have reviewed our pricing structure and fees will remain unaffected for next academic year. 

Breakfast Club  7:30am to 8:50am  £3.00 per session  available to children Nursery to Year 6 
Extended Provision 3:15pm to 5:15pm £5.00 per session available to children Nursery to Year 2** 
 
**arrangement for Year 2 only when attending extended provision, they will be able to take part in which ever 

curriculum club is running Monday–Thursday inclusive and then at 4:15pm will then have a light tea provided and be 

able to play until collection from our extended provision. This is all provided at the above session fee. 

If your child has attended these provisions this academic year, we will provisionally book them for September for the 

same sessions they attended in Summer term 2, if you wish to change the specific days attended then please contact 

the school office. If you have not used these provisions before and would like to, then please complete which days 

you require and return to the school office as soon as possible. 

Name of child/children: ___________________________________________ Year group/s:_________ 

Extended provision 3.15-5.15pm 
Nursery, Reception, Y1  & Y2 
Children 

Mon Tues Wed Thur Fri 

Requirement – please tick      

 

Breakfast club 7.30am-8.45 am 
All children – nursery to Year 6 

Mon Tues Wed Thur Fri 

Requirement – please tick      

After school curriculum clubs: i.e., sports, drama, art, gardening etc will be published towards the end of 
this term so you can sign up as usual via ParentPay. 
 
Please note: - we reserve the right if any of these services are not utilised that we will not be able to 
continue to provide them. 
 
Any questions, please speak to the school office for support. 
 
Many thanks 

 
 
Karen Mowbray 
Head Teacher 


